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A Special Announcement 
 

Dear Fair Oaks Women’s Health Patients,  
 
Effective April 1, 2023, Fair Oaks Women’s Health has joined Huntington Health, an affiliate of 
Cedars-Sinai! Huntington Health and Cedars-Sinai continue to develop strong partnerships with 
many well-regarded medical groups in the community, and we’re proud to join this highly 
regarded health system. 
 
We’re very excited about this affiliation, and we’d like to assure you of the things that will 
remain the same. 
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1. Most importantly, the physicians and staff who take care of you are not changing. Our 
dedication and service to you as your ob/gyn physicians will remain as always.  

2. Our medical office location isn’t changing, and you’re unlikely to notice anything 
different when you come to our offices. We’re looking forward to ongoing improvements 
to our offices as part of Cedars-Sinai. 

3. If you need to be admitted to the hospital for any obstetrical, medical or surgical issue, 
we’ll continue to admit to Huntington Hospital. 

 
Billing Will Change 
One change you should be aware of is that billing statements you receive for services rendered at 
Fair Oaks Women’s Health on or after April 1, 2023, will come from Cedars-Sinai. You may 
also receive statements from Fair Oaks Women’s Health or its individual physicians for medical 
services received prior to that date. The two billing systems are separate, and you’re responsible 
for the outstanding balances on both statements. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you during our transition period 
to Cedars-Sinai. If you have any questions regarding your Cedars-Sinai bill, please call Cedars 
Patient and Financial Services at 866-803-1777. For any questions regarding a bill from Fair 
Oaks Women’s Health, please call our office at 626-304-2626. 
 
Additional Changes 
Integrating our practice with Huntington-Cedars will take time. Forms will change (note the new 
letterhead), processes will change, our computer hardware and software will change -- yes, a lot 
will change, and this will take time. We assure you that these changes will be carefully thought 
out and planned. That does not mean everything will be perfect, but we'll certainly do our best! 
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We look forward to continuing to be of service to you. Our affiliation with Huntington Health 
and Cedars-Sinai is a great fit for us. We are committed to providing high-quality, compassionate 
care. If you have any questions, please call our office at 626-304-2626.  
 
With warm regards, 
 
Bryan Jick, MD 
Jennifer Park, MD 
Della Fong, MD 
Michael Mitri, MD 
Kim Bui, MD 
Shweta Shah, DO 
Mandy Littlefield, FNP 


